
senate submission
For the consideration of the Legal and Constitutive Affairs Committee
Regarding the Marriage Equality Inquiry
 
 
Dear Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee,
This is my submission to your inquiry into marriage equality. I fully endorse the
submission made by Australian Marriage Equality in favour of the Marriage Equality
Amendment Bill 2009.
 
In addition I would like to add that the current legal status for same-sex couples is
discriminatory and does not accurately reflect how the majority of Australians perceive
same-sex relationships. I feel that it is tragic to live in a country with a high standard of
human rights and social services, and yet we continue to discriminate against minority
groups.
 

 




